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Your details

Title Mr

First name Nick
Last name Verlinden
Email

Postcode 2472

Submission details

| am making this A resident in a flood-affected area
submission as

Submission type | am making a personal submission

Your position in One of the residents who is badly been hit by the
the organisation floods in March
(if applicable)

Consent to make | give my consent for this submission to be made
submission public
public

Share your experience or tell your story

Your story I've only had my house for 2 years since buying
this & was told the last bad flood Broadwater has
had was in 1974 & the water only got to the
second step of the back door & didn't get into the



house. Due to the recently new bypass built the
flood waters had nowhere to flow past to & the
water banked up & rose up high & stayed there
for over 6 days leaving my house to be under
water. On the bypass submission there was
supposed to be flood drains put in at Broadwater
& Woodburn but why wasn't it put in instead of
the dam wall they created

Terms of Reference (optional)

The Inquiry welcomes submissions that address the particular matters
identified in its Terms of Reference

1.1 Causes and
contributing
factors

The new bypass is the cause of the flood waters
rising & had no outlets to let the water flow away
naturally like it did during the 1954 floods & the
1974 floods.
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